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The following Belle Point Sam Chapter Members attended the Friendship 
Campout/Meeting at Xtreme RV Resort in Eufaula, OK: Ronald & Janet Cullen, Jack & 
Kay French, Jack & Charlotte Godfrey, Tom House, Cleo Kaylor & Eddie Mae Scoggins, 
Johnny & Ann Martin, John & Phyllis Prell, Donna Redding, Belinda Smith & Teri Vann, 
Tom Tarkington, Carl & Rosemary Underwood, David & Phyllis West and Sally 
Wheeler.   

 Everyone arrived Monday, set-up their rig, then helped Carl & Rosemary unload all the 
stuff they brought for the Friendship Rally.  Tuesday morning we had Registration/drop 
off auction items/buy auction tickets/sign the cards to Thank Camping World for 
donations, Sympathy card for Dee Nery and Get Well Card for Gary Reynolds.  Lunch 
everyday was on your own.  We had a Potluck dinner Tuesday night, welcomed everyone 
to the Friendship Rally and finished the day with a Movie and popcorn. 

 Wednesday morning Bella Vista Traveling Sam’s provided a delicious Pancake & 
Sausage breakfast.  We still had people needing to Register/drop off auction 
items/etc.  We had fun games going and great fellowship in the morning, lunch on your 
own and a craft Fun with Water Colors in the afternoon.  Dinner was Hamburger & Hot 
Dogs followed by the Tea Cup Auction.  Jolly Rogers provided desserts and the evening 
finished with Bingo! 

 Thursday morning Belle Point Sam’s Chapter provided a Biscuits and Gravy 
breakfast.  We had Game Competition, lunch on your own and Mixer Games after 
lunch.  At 3:00 pm every chapter found a location to have their September Business 
meeting.  Dinner was Taco Salad Bar followed by the Camping World and Donated Items 
Auction – Sugar Loaf helpers followed by Ice Cream Sandwich Treats.  Future Plans were 
discussed and finished the day with Dime Bingo. 

 Friday a Little Debbie breakfast was provided, Devotional by Jack Godwin and Music by 
Joy Godwin.  We all cleaned up and picked up and loaded stuff back in the Underwood’s 
truck.  Most everyone was headed home or on to another campout by 11:00 am.  Looking 
forward to our October campout at Natural Falls State Park. 

 Laugh when you can, apologize when you should & let go of what you can’t change. 

 Safe Travels 

Secretary, Ann Martin  

 


